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21/11/2024  17:34:562024/4642/P COMMNT Kattrin Brinkmann Whilst I am generally supportive of this I strongly object to the proposal if the existing traffic problems caused 

by taking away the car park when building the pears building are not addressed. We are residents of 

Hampstead hill gardens and the traffic is on our road is horrendous. I had plenty of heartbreaking talks with 

relatives waiting for their loved ones treated at the royal free and having no idea where to park. I gave them 

my permits to help but it shouldn’t be up to residents to create parking schemes for hospital buildings. Not to 

mention the constant pollution from all the cars parking on Hampstead Hill Gardens whilst the engine isn’t 

switched off. Please come up with an improved proposal to manage the traffic volume. That would be greatly 

appreciated
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